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Document Title Revision Effective Date 

PoA-MAR-FOR-003 Notice to Mariners 00 March 2025 

 

Vessel Owners, Operators, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the 

contents of this Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 27 / 2025 
 

Tall Ships Races 2025 Host Port Information  

Berthing in Victoria Dock - Update 

 
Port users and mariners are advised that from 00:00hrs on 17th July 2025 there will 

be no berth availability within the Victoria Dock until after the Tall Ships Event and 

subsequent de-mobilisation of the quaysides.  

 

Alternative berth availability elsewhere within the Port district during this event will be 

limited however the Port will look to accommodate any requests received where 

possible – this may include the offer of berthing in South Harbour (subject to 

availability). 

 

 

 

Port of Aberdeen  

Marine Department  

15th July 2025 

  


